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APEM EOL announcement  
ST, ST/UL and PB series product discontinuation  
 
 
 Effective 11/1/2014, APEM will no longer be offering the ST, ST/UL or PB series.  The product is 
being obsoleted.    APEM is offering a last time buy while available.  If you wish to purchase any items 
that fall within these product series, your order must be received and acknowledged no later than 
10/10/2014.  After 10/10/2014 this product will no longer be offered in any volume.   
 
 For specific crosses to these obsoleted parts consult factory. 
 
 
 
Sincerely 
 

 
Paul S. Ramey 
Director of Operations 
 
APEM Inc.                                            
63 Neck Road                     
Haverhill, MA 01835                                  
   
 


